
Kia ora koutou!       
 
Attached to our school newsletter this week is our Kaitaia Primary 
School Community Survey for 2019.  A copy of this will also be put on 
our School Facebook page.  The survey provides a lot of valuable       
information for our Board of Trustees and Senior Management.  Your 
responses will influence many decisions we will make for the upcoming 
school year.  Please take time to complete the survey and return it to 
school with your child/children.  If you are happy to put your child’s/
children’s names on your returned survey (this is optional), it will go into 
a prize draw.  I will select 3 surveys in the next 3 assemblies.  Hopefully 
that will ensure we have an excellent amount of responses. 
 
So far I have received 5 completed surveys.  Another 50 surveys in will 
mean that the responses will be counted as significant representation of 
our school community’s perception.  Please complete your survey and 
return it to school ASAP! 
 
Ka kite, 
Brendon Morrissey 
 

SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 20: 
       

In support of our Support Staff. We have been having a korero about the 
support staff in our school and how they have helped us in various different 
ways. Room 20 is thankful for all the support staff in Kaitaia Primary. 
Nga mihi nui, 

Chantal Drewet. Room 20 Kaiako 

 
 

  
                                            

Thursday 21st November, 2019 (Term 4, Week 6) 

 OUR VISION  
  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 

“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

 
JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 4: 

Please show your support for the following sponsors who have taken time to support us. 
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*PAINT  * WALLPAPER * BLINDS 
 * CURTAINS  * DULUX  

* JACOBSEN  * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 - For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

5 Church Road, Kaitaia 0410.  Ph. 09 408 0228 
Fax. 09 408 2361  Email: kaitaiaps@xtra.co.nz 



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Wednesday Public Health Nurse attends our school.  If you would like to meet  
with our Public Health Nurse, on Tuesday please telephone the school 
and we will endeavour to arrange this for you. This service is free. 

Banking 8.30a.m. Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your 
child would like to start school banking.  

Friday Fundraiser 
= Every Friday 

Our tuck shop will not be open this year but we will have a Friday 
Fundraiser combo for $4.  Order forms for this will be sent home at 
the start of each week. 

Every Friday School assembly at 9.45a.m. for Term 4 in our School Hall - all    
whanau welcome! 

Every day    
throughout     
Term 4 

iMOKO check ups (Whaea Alice and Whaea Leeanne) in our school    
during the morning checking for sore throats, infectious skin disorders 
and head lice.  Free treatment is provided for all children. 

22 November Mufti-Day - Book Character theme (Junior School fundraiser) 
$5 Lunch Combo or gold coin donation 

26 November Vision and Hearing testing (New entrants and special requests) 

28 November KPS School Disco - 5.30pm—7.30pm (Senior School fundraiser) 

6 December KPS Prize Giving - Juniors 9.30-10.30am, Seniors 11-12.30pm 

11 December Junior School trip to the movies (Frozen 2) 

13 December Last day of school—School closes at 1pm today 

 

Have a great weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 

Symbolises our  

Mission to  

nurture our  

children along  

with their  

learning 
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Our Whare 

Marino and 

world symbolise 

our commitment 

to Bilingual 

Education and 

our belief that 

the learning 

journey for our 

children 

continues out 

into the wider 

world and maybe 

beyond 

School and Community Notices 

TELEPHONE BOOK DELIVERY  
 
Once again we will be delivering the Northland Telephone    
directory within the town boundaries during the week of 29th    
November to 8th December. 
 
We divide the town into about 16 areas and would appreciate if you 
could deliver to one or two of those areas. It only takes about one to 
two hours per area and is a great fundraiser for our school -
 KEEPING KPS AS A NO FEES SCHOOL. 
 
If you can help please phone Sharon Patrick in the office, or pop in 
to see her. 
 
Thank you. 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our stairway 

symbolises 

setting and 

achieving goals 

in our learning 

step by step 
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Our children at  
play on the  

Inquiry Learning  
Playground which  

symbolises our  
commitment to  
developing the  
explorers and  

researchers of the  
future. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

School and Community Notices 

MANAWA AWARDS 

Well done to our Manawa award recipients last week.  Great to see lots of 
kids out there doing good for others because they want to, not because 
they were told.  Ka pai koutou! 
 

 

 

 

 


